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Agreed Report 

1. The BOM extends its thanks to the Staff of Clonturk CC for the safe reopening of the school 

and the warm welcome all students have received on their return.  

2. The BOM wish to congratulate two students, Alan McGowan for his Art work which now is 

positioned at the new First Year Entrance, and separately Angelina McDonald for winning 

the school bake off competition. 

3. The BOM received an insight into the Teaching and Learning in Clonturk CC. The BOM want 

to thank the Teaching and Learning Committee for their presentation to them.  

4. The BOM would like to commend the student council for working on a new cycle to work 

initiative and thank them for applying to Dublin city council for additional bike racks. In 

addition, they extend the best of luck to the Student Council for the year ahead.  

5. The BOM discussed and adopted the following Policies: 

a. Guidance Plan / Policy 
b. Code of Positive Behaviour 
c. Learning and Language Policy 
d. Procedures for Applications for Exemption from the Study of Irish 

6. The BOM discussed admissions for 2021 2022. The BOM agreed that the number of places 

available for 2021 2022 first year would be set at 161. An Admission Notice was approved 

for publication and the Admission Policy was further ratified for publication. 

7. The BOM thanked all the staff and PGTA for supporting the Principal in preparing the school 

building for reopening. In addition they welcomed the reading of the PGTA agreed report to 

the BOM and have request that the PGTA have the BOM report read out at their meetings in 

return. 

8. The BOM thank the buildings subcommittee for their ongoing work. 

 

Agreed by the Board of Management 

 


